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OIAD-4270 

3 September 2024 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Tēnā koe  
 
Thank you for your request to the Department of Conservation, received on 18 July 2024, in 
which you asked for: 
 

1. All correspondence between Minister Potaka’s office and DOC officials (tier 2 leaders 
and above) on the $25M boost to conservation that was announced on 10 July 2024. 

2. All advice provided to Minister Potaka from DOC on the $25M boost to conservation 
that was announced on 10 July 2024. 

 
We have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982. 
 
On 15 August 2024 we extended the timeframe to respond to your request to 30 August 
2024 due to the consultation necessary. 
 
Your questions and our responses are listed below: 
 

1.  All correspondence between Minister Potaka’s office and DOC officials (tier 2 leaders 
and above) on the $25M boost to conservation that was announced on 10 July 2024. 

 
There was no correspondence between Minister Potaka’s office and DOC officials 
(tier 2 leaders and above) on the $25M boost to conservation that was announced on 
10 July 2024. I must therefore refuse this part of your request under section 18(e) of 
the OIA, as the information does not exist. 
 

2. All advice provided to Minister Potaka from DOC on the $25M boost to conservation 
that was announced on 10 July 2024. 

 
The relevant advice is listed in the table below. 

 
 

 






